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Jennifer A. Salisbury
CABINET SECRETARY

August 25, 1998

Texaco Expl & Prod Inc.
P.O. Box 1060
Eunice, NM 88231

RE: ANNUAL TEST RESULTS
PRODUCING WELLS IN R-5003 AREA

Gentlemen:

An OCD Representative recently witnessed annual bradenhead tests on producing wells in the R-
5003 area. All tests were considered in compliance with OCD rules.

However, according to the test results and additional research, the B.F. Harrison B, well #26,
located in unit P, S5-T23S-R37E, has been shut in since May 1997. If this well is considered
uneconomical to produce, the OCD requests that you either request a 5 year TA status, submit a
plug and abandonment procedure or perform any work necessary to bring the well back into
production.

Contact the OCD 24 hours prior to any repairs or pressure testing performed on the above well.

If you have recently submitted your plans for this well, please contact Sylvia A. Dickey at the
number stated above.

Sincerely,
4% Feittimpe
CHRIS WILLIAMS '

District I Supervisor
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